
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'philsoper1@gmail.com' <philsoper1@gmail.com>

Date: 3/22/2017 3:32:33 PM
Subject: Oconee County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to touch base with you about the Oconee County Convention coming up, April 8. The Lieutenant 
Governor’s Chief of Staff, Danny Varat, is still planning on attending to briefly address the convention and introduce 
Congressman Duncan.
 
Thank you for your help,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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